
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 3/7/2014 5:55:08 PM 
To: Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Fwd: BART Service Advisory, Mar 07, 2014 

Bart really has been having a lot of freak incidents. Youch. 
Original Message 

From: Michael Campbell 
To: Sidney Bob Dietz 
Sent: Mar 7, 2014 5:53 PM 
Subject: Fwd: BART Service Advisory, Mar 07,2014 

Poor Bart. Can't go 24 hours without incident!! So glad I was home today with the plumber! I'm getting all 
grown up! 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: BART Updates <updates@subscriptions.bart.gov> 
Date: March 7, 2014 at 5:52:02 PM PST 
To: <msc@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: BART Service Advisory, Mar 07,2014 
Reply-To: <updates@subscriptions.bart.gov> 

There is a major delay at 16th St. Mission in the SFO, Millbrae and East Bay directions due to police 
activity. 

Follow us on Twitter @sfbart 
<https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/vl/url?u=http://links.govdelivery.com:80/track?type%3Dclick%26enid%3DZW 
for news and @sfbartalert 
<https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/vl/url?u=http://links.govdelivery.com:80/track?type%3Dclick%26enid%3DZW 

Original Message Truncated 

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 
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